
 

 

 
Memo       
Date: June 22, 2021 – UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE 

To: Horse Persons  

From:  Red Shores Racing Management 

RE: Ship-In Barn Access Policy - CDP 

Ship-In Barn  
Access Policy 

 
 

Effective June 24th, 2021 in order to be granted access to the Ship-In Barn for 
Racing/Qualifying Events, individuals must be: 

 
a. At least ten (10) years of age, and  

b. Be on the Essential Worker list as submitted to the Race Office by the 

responsible Trainer.  

(i) The names of essential workers must be submitted to the Race Office the day 

prior to race day (i.e. Thursday’s list is made on Wednesday, Saturday’s list is 

made Friday).  It is the Trainers responsibility to provide the names of their 

grooms to ensure contact tracing. To do so, please contact the Race Office at 

902-629-6636. 

 

 
Please note that the number of Essential Workers allowed per horse and per Trainer 
does not change. 
 
As per APHRC Rules, only those ten (10) years of age and older who have a valid APHRC 
license will be permitted access to the Race Paddock. 

 

 

Thank you for your cooperation! 


